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 Response to Comment Letter I43 
 

Sharon Reeve 
September 17, 2017 

 
I43-1 The County acknowledges support for planting trees for carbon 

sequestration. Please see response to comment I31-1.  
I43-2 The comment states the benefits of utilizing native plants in 

landscaping. Please see response to comment I5-2.  
I43-3 The comment provides information related to specific types of 

native plants that are well-suited to San Diego. The County 
acknowledges this comment. The comment does not address 
the adequacy of the Draft SEIR and no further response is 
required.  

I43-4 The comment states deciduous trees would do well in our 
region. This comment does not address the adequacy of the 
Draft SEIR and no further response is required.  

 

 


